

Reporting Post BOM Meeting – Agreed Report

Information discussed at Board of Management Meetings is of a confidential nature. At the end of each Board meeting, the Board will decide what matters may be reported on to staff, parents etc.

Date of Board of Management	Bush Post Primary School
Meeting	September 6 th 2017
	•

Information for reporting to Parents following meeting of the Board

- A vote of sympathy was extended to the family of Dr Peter Connolly, former CEO of Louth VEC.
- A range of circular letters, (CL 0048-0050, 0054, 0057 and 0061), and a number of LMETB emails from the CE, the Director of School and administrative staff were brought to the Board's attention.
- Upcoming staff in-service for Junior Cycle CPD were discussed.
- Funding applications, grants and building projects to date were outlined to the board. Three new prefab classrooms will be ready for November 2017.
- An update on child protection and anti-bullying matters was given by Mr Joyce
- The Principal reported on staff appointments for 2017-2018 and updated the board on school building projects.
- 4 Policies were ratified: Child Protection, Critical Incident, Code of Behaviour and our Admissions Policy.
- Teaching and Learning: All first years 2017-18 may use their personal ICT device in all classes. New SSE guidelines were circulated to all staff with the WSE -MLL recommendations
- A copy of the most recent financial statement of accounts was circulated to the board.

Signed: Link J. Jan Key Chairperson, Board of Management

Date: Sept 6 2017